
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24th February 2023  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Important Information re: Strike Day & Year 11/13 Students  

 

Further to my correspondence relating to the strikes on Wednesday 1st March 2023, I wanted 

to provide further information regarding the Year 11 and 13 mock exams.  

 

These exams will continue as planned on the above date. It is of vital importance students 

attend, undertake and complete these examinations. As the final set of mocks before the real 

exam series, should for any reason we need to provide evidence for your child during the 

formal exam series, the marks from these exams are taken into consideration. Therefore, 

attendance of all students in Year 11 and 13 is imperative.  

 

Whilst I understand the potential impact the strikes may have, the provision for our Year 11 and 

13 students remains our top priority as we approach the end of their time here before sitting 

their final examinations.  

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 01623 

464220 or via email office@garibaldischool.co.uk. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

Mr J Aldred 

Head Teacher  
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